
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE PUBLIC HEARING ON THE REVIEW OF THE TARIFF 
METHODOLOGY FOR PETROLEUM STORAGE AND LOADING FACILITY TARIFFS SCHEDULED  

16 JANUARY 2020 
 

The National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) is a regulatory authority established as a juristic 

person in terms of section 3 of the National Energy Regulator Act, 2004 (Act No. 40 of 2004). NERSA’s 

mandate is to regulate the electricity, piped-gas and petroleum pipelines industries in terms of the 

Electricity Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No. 4 of 2006), Gas Act, 2001 (Act No. 48 of 2001) and Petroleum 

Pipelines Act, 2003 (Act No. 60 of 2003). 

Please be advised that the public hearing on the review of the Tariff Methodology for Petroleum Storage 

and Loading facility tariffs which was scheduled to take place on 16 January 2020, will no longer take 

place as no members of the public or stakeholders registered to make representation to NERSA. 

 

For further inquiries, please contact Mr Walter Mabunda or Ms Fay Ncube on: 

 

Tel No:                 012 401 4660/4789 

Fax No:                012 401 4700 

Email:                  publichearings@nersa.org.za 
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